
German Academics Express
Interest in Preserving Cuban
Heritage

Guantánamo, February 25 (RHC)-- Visiting professors of the University of Bamberg, in Germany, has
expressed their interest in signing cooperation accords with Cuba toward the preservation of natural and
architectural heritage.

During an exchange with professors and students of the University of Guantánamo, the European visitors
offered their expertise and vast knowledge to collaborate in the restoration of colonial-era infrastructure in
Maisí and Baracoa, two Cuban municipalities that were hard hit by Hurricane Matthew late last year.
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